
Dear Judge Hall, 

 

Patrick delivered everything this morning! Everything is fantastic! The Program Manager for our 

Respite Child Care program just went through and pulled out some much needed items for 

children that are residential to our Emergency Shelter and Housing Programs. Our other Program 

Managers will be contacting parents who have expressed a need as well. Please accept our 

sincerest thanks for your consideration and generosity! 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Leah 

 

Leah E. Williams 

Interim Chief Development Officer 

YWCA South Hampton Roads 

5215 Colley Avenue 

Norfolk, VA 23508 

 

 

 


